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As someone who works for a conservation nonprofit and as an Indigenous person, |
strongly support this bill. At a time when Federal funding is more tenuous that ever,
we need to get ahead of the curve in ensuring we have State-funded solutions to
conservation problems. Passing this bill is vital. The longer we wait to act, the more
species we risk losing. Delays make recovery more expensive, more complicated,
and more contentious.



